Elected Deputy Chairman nominations deadline
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Nominations for an Elected Deputy Chairman to serve on the Board of Table Tennis England close on Friday
(May 29) at 11.59pm.

The vacancy is for one Elected Deputy Chairman to serve on the Board until the 2023 AGM.

Full details of the election and how to make a nomination are on the Election and Voting Information page of this
website.

Any Company Member who wishes to make a nomination must return the Nomination Paper properly signed to
the email address on the form to be received on or before Friday 29 May 2020. Candidates must return a
Consent to Nomination Paper and an election statement by the same date.

If the election is contested voting information will be distributed to Company Members by email on or before
Thursday 4 June.

Please note that 31 May is also the last date on which changes to the Electoral Register can be made in time for
the election ballot.

If you have any queries, please email the Returning Officer at election@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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